
 

 
 
 

 

   

Electrical Safety Recall 

ALDI Stores 

 

DOUBLE USB POWERPOINT 

 

Brand name: WORKZONE 

Product Code: 708521 

Sold from 27 May 2023 to 4 August 2023 

  

Identification: 

DOUBLE USB POWERPOINT with the following model numbers and batch numbers: 

• Model numbers: RPOD10U-AA or RPOD10U-AC 

• Batch numbers: 05/2023 or 07/2023 

The Model and Batch number can be found by removing the faceplate of the powerpoint.  

Instructions for removing the faceplate of the powerpoint can be found here. 

Why the product is recalled: The powerpoint does not comply with the relevant electrical safety 

standards due to unreliable contacts in the powerpoint.  

 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or death from fire or electrocution. 

Action required:  
 

Consumers should immediately switch off the powerpoint and stop using it.  
 

Do not attempt to remove or replace the powerpoint yourself. This must be done by a licenced 

electrician.   
 

• If the powerpoint has already been installed, use the dedicated webform link to arrange for a free 

replacement installed by a licenced electrician.  
 

• If the powerpoint has not been installed, consumers should return the product to any ALDI store 

for a full refund. 

For further information: 
 

For more information concerning this recall, contact the product supplier on power@yaleprima.com.au or 

by phone on 1300 366 155 (Monday to Friday, 9am - 5pm AEST), or visit 

https://www.aldi.com.au/en/about-aldi/product-recalls/  

See www.productsafety.gov.au for Australian product recall information 
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